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Director Watson and Department of Ecology,

Please reject the proposal to build and operate the gas-to-methanol refinery in Kalama. The
negative ecological impacts of this refinery are far-reaching and it's irresponsible to move forward
with this project. Please do the right thing for the community of Kalama and the other victims of
this kind of development.


